
17. GOOD NEIGHBOUR AWARDS

The Board resolved to confer the Good Neighbour Award for August on
Mrs Dulcie and Mr Pat Barrer of Papanui, who have been very supportive over the
years to a sick neighbour.   Mr and Mrs Barrer were unable to be present to
receive their Award, but their neighbourliness was recorded.


